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30th March 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find below the sixth email and link to the online safety videos from Alan Mackenzie. 
 
I do hope that you are finding these videos informative and useful in supporting your children and family 
with different online situations. 
 
Please remember that if you save these links you can refer back to them at any time during our licence 
period of this calendar year.  
 
As part of the licence that we have purchased, we are not allowed to display the links publicly on our 
school web site and ask that parents do not share outside their families. 
Kind regards 

H.L. Cooke 
 

 

 

Email 6 - Screentime 
 
Screen time is a very subjective area, different people will have different opinions. In this 4 minute video I 
give you my opinion about screentime and some advice. Below the video link I have also added some links 
which you should find useful. 
 
https://vimeo.com/487629635/f125d6875e 
 

Useful Links: 
 
The debate about screentime - Professor Sonia Livingstone is one of the most knowledgeable people in 
the UK when it comes to screentime and other issues that affect children. In this article she shares some 
useful insights: 
https://blogs.lse.ac.uk/parenting4digitalfuture/2019/02/08/from-policing-screen-time/ 
 
Screentime – getting the balance right for different ages of children: 
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/screen-time/ 
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